. - Extending of Project Advertising under Partnership Model to Supply,
Install and Provide Technical Support for the Public Phones System

-

!

ITPC is one of the formations of the Ministry of Communications, is pleased
to invite specialized Iraqi, Arab, and foreign companies interested in
participating in the project to subniit their technical and commercial offers
according to the conditions outlined in this announcement and the RFP,
which will be provided to the bidder for a non-refundable fee of two million
Iragi dinars (2,000,000 IQD). The project aims to replace the currently
operating public phone system by supplying and installing a new public
phone system and providing technical support throughout the contract
duration, under a partnership model. The authorized representative, along
with an authorization letter, may review the documents at the company’s
headquarters located at (Baghdad/Abu Nuwas Street, next to Baghdad
Hotel).Bids will be accepted until twelve noon on Monday 21/10/2024

Eng. Ali Yassin Dawood
D.G
Chairman of the Board of ITPC
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